
The Annual Meeting will be held at the Drury Inn at the Airport in St. Louis, Mo. on May 13-16, 

2025. The Annual meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 14th, starting at 9am. We hope to 

have the meeting completed by 4-5 pm. If you would like to stay over on Thursday, there may 

be some plans made to tour or see some part of St. Louis. We will need numbers to accomplish 

this. 

The hotel registration for your reservations is available until Friday, April 11, 2025. You may call 

1-800-325-0720 and our group number is 10142657. Please make your reservations now, we 

are looking forward to seeing you then.   

 Barbara Hall, CCCE, MPCE 

Executive Director, CPI 

bahall2145@gmail.com 

309-221-2294 

mailto:bahall2145@gmail.com

